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Chaz Antonelli, President

Empire City Motorcycle Club

2065 1st Avenue, Apt. 9E

New York, NY 10029

November 26, 2013

Matthew Pizzimenti

Director of Sales

New York Marriott Marquis

1535 Broadway

New York, NY   10036

Dear Mr. Pizzimenti,

I am on the committee for the annual holiday party and toy drive of the Empire City Motorcycle Club (ECMC), one of the oldest, all-gay riding organizations in the country, and a vital part of the gay community in the New York metropolitan area (http://empirecitymc.com/about.php).

For the past fifty years, ECMC has hosted this party to benefit various non-profit organizations -- as of 1981, our beneficiary has been Leake and Watts Services (http://www.leakeandwatts.org/who-we-are) located in the Bronx.  This non-profit organization provides temporary homes and other services for children and adults who are medically fragile (e.g. spinal bifida, downs syndrome, heart and liver disorders, etc).  These patients are provided additional medical case management and support services such as visiting nurse services, and caregivers receive training on specific illnesses/disorders.

Our event will be December 7th from 6:30PM-9:30PM this year and one of the biggest draws for our charitable event are the door prizes we raffle out at the end of the evening.

I would like to know if it is possible for a donation to be made in the form of dinner for two at the View, atop the Marriott Marquis or perhaps a complimentary night or weekend at your hotel?  Being a former diner and guest there, I am sure either would be well received.  Your donation will be publicly acknowledged and would receive positive attention from the crowd of people that come to support our event anually.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at +1 646 827-6222.  Thank you very much for your time, and I look forward to hearing from you.

Respectfully yours,

Chaz Antonelli, President

Empire City Motorcycle Club

